
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Eathorne
To: Surf Coast ERAP Submissions 2023
Cc: Mitchell Eathorne
Subject: SurfCoast Shire Wards
Date: Wednesday, 22 February 2023 11:53:39 AM

Would like to submit that SurfCoast Shire commit to being a one ward shire as having a 
majority of councillors elected by a majority of voters across the entire shire means that 
there is a much greater likelihood of a quality candidate being elected on issues raised that 
effect the whole shire rather than being considered just because of where the candidate 
lives.

Voters have a larger pool of candidates from which to choose to voice their concerns.

As the population of the shire continues to increase it could mean that ward boundaries 
would need to change more often leading to confusion amongst voters.
Geographically diverse communities of interest are more likely to be able to raise their 
concerns, for example, about the environment, business, rates or road maintenance. 

Eathorne Mitchell

Anglesea 
 3230 
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